## Email to parents



**Subject: Year 4 PSHE** 

Dear Parent/Carer

Next week in our PSHE (Personal, Social, Health Education) lesson, we will be focusing on sharing personal achievements and setting our own personal goals.

We would love the children to showcase their achievements by bringing in any certificates, medals, trophies or photographs etc, that they would like to share with the rest of the class.

Please can these be sent in, no later than **Thursday 16 May**. They will be kept in a safe place and your child will bring them home safely at the end of the day.

Kind regards Miss Dinsdale and Mrs Hornby